
CAUSE ADVISORY
CPRA: Public Request for Information
Re: School Board Member Statements, April 23, 2019

______________________________________________________________________


CUSD Colleagues,

Based on statements by School Board member, A. Sheaffer, which were made on April 23, 2019, the Union is compelled to file the following request for public information.   

If you are also interested in the validity of Mr. Sheaffer's comments, please review the attached request.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

In Unity,

~ CAUSE Leadership




* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *

